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 CONNECTIONS 

10:15 am Sundays on                  
Shiner Lutheran Facebook Page  

SUNDAY August 22 @ 10:15 am 

Personal Care Kits:  

We have been blessed with donations of items for the kits, but still are in need of: Light weight dark 

colored towels (20”X40” to 52”X 27”); Sturdy combs (no picks or fine-toothed) and metal nail clip-

pers. Please bring your donations to the Gathering Place.by August 31. Thank you for helping! 

MISSION GROUPS meet Sunday August 22 following 

worship for a light lunch and quarterly meeting.      

We are blessed with faithful lay leaders who care! 

IN PERSON 

OR 

Our church-wide day of service is Sunday September 12. We plan to send crews 

to help the elderly with outside yard work, etc., and pack up items for personal 

care kits to send to Lutheran World relief. Help us help others. 

Altar Guild  begins with a meeting on Thursday August 26 at 6:30 pm.  

Gemayel Heinold and Pastor Chris will be  sharing the vision and scope 

of an Altar Guild. Everyone who helps with communion preparation, 

altar care, or sanctuary care are part of the Altar Guild.  All those who 

serve or would like to serve in these ways are invited to join this 

meeting. The Altar Guild is our behind the scenes support for worship. 

Our teams of volunteers keep our congregation going.    

During the next few weeks  we ask that all who will commit 

or recommit to volunteer tasks sign up at the special table 

in the Gathering Place. EVERYONE who will help is asked to 

sign up now as we make brand new lists of volunteers.    

Experience the joy of serving!  



UPDATES & INFORMATION 

   IN PERSON: Bring to worship or drop off  at church office. 

   BY MAIL: Send to the church at P.0.Box 26, Shiner.  

   TEXT: Text an amount to 1-844-697-3838 and use credit or debit card. 

ELECTRONIC GIVING:  Go to our website www.shinerlutheran.org and click on Connect/Give to 

get a direct link to our electronic giving platform.   

Prayers of concern continue for those who are ill or recovering from 

surgery or injury including David Jaks, Diane Schroeder, Erika Baker, 

Grant Goodwich, and Steven Kasper. 

Expressions of Christian Sympathy go to the families of:                                                       

- Jay Ray, who passed away August 18, 2021                                          

- Jeff Hodges, who passed away August 10, 2021                               -  

- Lynn Ehler, who passed away August 10, 2021                                                         

           - Don Zielke, who passed away August 8, 2021              

This week we celebrate and remember in prayer these Baptismal Anniversaries:   8/24 
Sarah Jaks, Bill Koenning; 8/25 Keith Otto; 8/26 Bree Schroeder, Dennis Zimmerman; 
8/27 Jennifer Rieder  

This week we wish Birthday Blessings to: 8/22 Jonathon Albrecht; 8/23 Samuel  
Bickham, David Boedeker, Julia Fojt, Carolyn Winkenwerder; 8/27 Bernell Pohler,  
Tiffany Wegener  

 

This week we celebrate this Wedding Anniversaries:   8/22 Howard & Judy Stridde  

In person attendance on  8/8: 74     Online views  for week: 181  

Offering for week ending 8/8:  General Fund: $  3,332.00       Building Fund: $  1,540.00 

       The above amounts do not include Electronic Giving. 

Weekly budget needs:  General Fund:  $ 4,262.31       Building Fund:  $ 2,539.10 

 This Sunday special organ music will be played for a few minutes prior to the beginning of the service prelude. 

 Church Council  meets  Tuesday August  24 at 6 pm. 

 Wednesdays include Bible Study at 10 am and Brief Communion at 1:30 pm. 

 Altar Guild will meet Thursday August 26 at 6:30 pm. 

SUNDAY AUGUST 29th—Noisy offering goes to Lutheran World Relief. A Covered Dish Meal 

follows worship. Bring your favorite dish or simply come and enjoy  food and fellowship! 

WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 8—GIFT, our Wednesday evening Christian Education time, begins  

a new season of learning, food, and fellowship. 

The Flower Arrangements are given in honor of the 50th Wedding Anniversary  
of Daniel and Rosa Lynn Nerada. 


